
Saturday 14th December
12 Noon - 4pm

Harwood Methodist Church Hall
(Longsight Lane, Harwood, Bolton)

In aid of the Philippines disaster fund 

We are looking for 200 Volunteers to bake your finest Cake, Tray Bake, Tart or Cupcakes. 
Please bring your cakes etc to Harwood Methodist Church Hall on

 Saturday 14th December by 12 noon and the cakes will be sold slice by slice
to help raise money for the Philippines Typhoon Relief Fund.

If you’re more a CAKE EATER than a baker we need your help too! Please come down
on Saturday 14th December between 12noon and 4pm for 

the biggest ‘Bake Sale’’ Bolton’s ever seen and buy a slice of cake or two!
Every penny raised will go to help the people of the Philippines.

Calling all CAKE LOVERS! We need you to come and EAT CAKE &
help raise money for the Philippines DEC fund.

There will be over 150 cakes, tray bakes, tarts and cupcakes on 
offer, baked by some of Boltons finest bakers! with every penny 

going to the people of the Philippines, so come down on
Saturday 14th December and show your support!

To register as a baker or for updates please email bakeaid@yahoo.co.uk or follow us on

BAKE AID
Bolton

www.facebook.com/bakeaid@bakeaid

Calling ALL CAKE BAKERS and CAKE EATERS!!
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